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NOTICE TO MARINERS  

 
No 72/18 

 
LOCH STRIVEN – FINNART POINT 

 
CONSTRUCTION OF BERTHING RAMP 

 
 
Mariners are advised that works are under way to construct a Landing Craft Berthing Ramp at 
Finnart Point in Loch Striven (north of Inverchaolain). 
 
These works are expected to continue for a period of approximately 8 weeks, completing early 
October.  It is anticipated that all the works will be conducted from shoreside with a dive survey 
towards the end of the project. 
 
Mariners are asked to navigate with caution when transiting this area.  Estuary Radio may be 
contacted on VHF 12 or on  0151 949 6651. 
 

 
 


